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15th July 2021 
 

Woodthorne WILL Beat the Street! 
Play the game from Tuesday 20 July - Tuesday 17 August 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,          

 
In the past 12 months, we at Woodthorne have shown how fantastic we 
can be when we come unite during difficult times. There was fantastic 
engagement in the ‘12 Days of Fitness’ over Christmas and then the 
‘Lockdown PE’ videos throughout January and February. So let’s come 
together as the Woodthorne community and show the rest of 
Wolverhampton what we can do when we work as a team!  
 
What is Beat the Street? 
Beat the Street is a fun, free initiative that will see the city of 
Wolverhampton transformed into a giant game! See how far you can walk, cycle and 
roll in just 4 weeks. There are great challenges to enjoy and prizes up for grabs. 
 
Where are the local Beat Boxes? 
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HOW TO PLAY 
Aim of the game 

Earn as many points as possible for you and your team by walking, running, scooting, cycling or rolling 
between Beat Boxes across Wolverhampton Tuesday 20th July 2021 - Tuesday 17th August 2021. 

Set Up 

Children aged 11 and under play with a Beat the Street fob, which they will receive from their school. 
Anyone aged 12 and above plays with a Beat the Street card. Create your account online, and once 
you've collected your card or fob, connect your fob to your account. Each player will need their own 
account. Use the Beat Box map to plan your route and get going!  

The game in Wolverhampton runs from 0.01am on Tuesday 20th July 2021 until 7pm on Tuesday 
17th August 2021. Please be aware that these dates are subject to change. We are working 
alongside Wolverhampton's public health advisors to ensure the game can be launched safely. 

Playing the game 

1. Find Beat Boxes nearest to you on 
the map. 

2. Hover your card or fob in front of the 
Beat Box until it beeps and flashes. 

3. Walk, cycle, run or scoot to a 
different Beat Box within an hour. 

4. Swipe the Beat Box with your card 
and fob until it beeps and flashes to 
score 10 points. 

5. Now carry on your journey and score 
more points for each extra Beat Box 
you swipe. 

 
 

With your participation, we absolutely know that we can win this! 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Mr J. Stack 
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